
De: mfnovaes@ig.com.br

Para: FerrisHub Support <support@ferrishub.com>

Data: Qua, Jun 17, 2020 13:46

Assunto: Re[2]: Order #10312-FH confirmed

Dear Fretz,

I inform you that:

Thank you. I ask that when sending, inform me of the tracking number of the post office.

Best regards,
Marcos.

Em Qua, Jun 17, 2020 às 13:40, FerrisHub Support <support@ferrishub.com> escreveu:

Hey MARCOS,

Thanks so much for reaching out

I see that your order 10312-FH from May 31, 2020 has been prepared and it is on its way
shipping.

Our operations are experiencing some short delays with the COVID-19 but don't worry
your orders will be shipped.

It will dispatch shortly and be headed to your shipping address.

Let me know if I can help with anything else

Thank you.

Have a great day!

Regards,

Fretz

On Wed, Jun 17 2020, at 12:27 PM, <mfnovaes@ig.com.br>
Dear Ferris Hub,

I inform you that:

How is my Order # 10312-FH order progressing?
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